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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

The following note is issued following consultations of the whole of the
Security Council, held on 23 March 1994:

"With a view to facilitating the delivery of statements by members and
non-members of the Council during meetings of the Security Council,
delegations wishing to distribute the text of their statements once they
have been made by their representatives are requested, as was the practice
in the past, to do so outside the Council Chamber in order that all
speakers may have the opportunity to be heard without difficulty."
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